
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

   

   

        

      

  

    

   

    

         

    

    

    

   

      

   

       

     

      

    

   

  

  

 

Culcheth Primary School 

  
Newsletter 20-6-25 

 

-23 

  

After-school Club 

 
To help us manage food preparation and staffing 
levels appropriately, any cancellations must be 
received no later than 2.45pm on the day. 
Cancellations after this time will be charged in 
full.   
 
Booking must also be made before 2.45pm 
please. If you need a late booking or need a late 
cancellation, please contact the school office 
before 2.45pm. 
 
We are currently making new activity plans for   
afterschool club which we will share with you next 
week. 
 

 
 

This week 
 
On Monday/Tuesday Y5 and Y6 took part in a 
football tournament at Liverpool Academy. 
Although we didn’t get through, Mrs Dodd said 
they all enjoyed the experience. 
 
Yesterday Y3 went on a school trip to the World 
Museum in Liverpool to look at the 
mummification process. They had a great day. 
 
Today Y4 have been to Tatton Park to learn all 
about farm life in Anglo Saxon times. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Summer Plans 
Summer Fair 
Our Summer Fair is on Friday 11th July at 
3.15pm.  Come along and join in on the rides, 
games, bouncy castle, beat the goalie, ring the 
bell, class stalls, book stall, jewellery, crystals, 
guide dogs, food/drinks, coffee van and ice 
cream van! 
 

Summer Raffle 
Do you know any local businesses that would 
like to donate a prize for our summer raffle?  
Please contact the office.  Tickets will soon be 
available on ParentPay. £1 per ticket, buy as 
many as you like.  
 

Bottle Stall 
We are having an own clothes day in return for 
a bottle donation on Tuesday 8th July. 
 

KS2 Summer Performance 
This year’s KS2 summer performance Robin 
Hood will be held on Tuesday 15th July at 4pm. 
All of the Junior children are asked to stay for 
the performance as all classes take part with 
their own dances and songs. Tickets are now 
on sale on ParentPay. 
 

Party afternoon 
We have organised a party afternoon on 
Thursday 17th July to celebrate the end of term 
and Mrs Dodd’s retirement. We will decide 
nearer the time what we will do as it is weather 
dependent – there will be ice cream!  
 

Reception as Pirates 
 
Today Reception class have had a themed  
‘pirate day’. They all came in fancy dress,  
made a special pirate lunch and took part  
in lots of pirate themed activities, they had  
a great day! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sports day plans 
 
Our Sports Day is on Friday 4th July.  All parents 
are welcome to attend between the times of 9.30-
11.30am and 1-3pm.  Team games will be in the 
morning and competitive races in the afternoon. 
 
If the weather forecast is like this week, it will 
be extremely hot. All children will need a water 
bottle with them. 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates  

Week beginning 23rd June 

23/6 Camping event at school 

24/6 Choir event Birchwood High School 

26/6 R/1/2 to Walton Gardens 

27/6 Decades Day 

27/6 Active Sports Camp Y1-3 

30/6 Y6 Culcheth Community Award 

Expedition 

July 

1/7 Parents info eve – Culcheth High 

2/7 Y5 to Edgehill University 

2-3/7 Y6 Induction Culcheth High School 

2-3/7 New Reception Induction Day 

4/7 Sports Day  

5/7 Croft Carnival 

7/7 Reception Graduation 2.30pm 

7/7 School reports emailed out 

8/7 Own clothes day for a bottle 

donation 

9-10/7 New Reception Induction Day 

11/7 Summer Fair 3.15pm 

11/7 New Reception Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

15/7 KS2 Summer Performance 4pm 

CHS 

17/7 Party afternoon 

18/7 Y6 Leavers Assembly 

18/7 Donate old school shoes 

18/7 Finish for Summer 2pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Commended 

Very well done to the following children who 
have been commended this week: 
 

Rec Lucas, Lucy, Kayden, Callie 

Y1 Astrid, Harper, Adil 

Y2 Dune, Mav, Winter 

Y3 Poppy, Joshua J, Rami, Piper 

Y4 Freya, Lucy B, Bilegt 

Y5 Ethan, Lily, Parker 

Y6 Jacob, Poppy, Imelda, Sophie, Grace, 
Megan, Leighton, Dylan B 

 

Jungle Star of the week:   Elodie, Rec  

Attendance Winner:               Year 2 – 98.5% 

House Winner:         Rashford 

---------------------------------------------------------- 
Maths Olympiad Winners: 
 
KS1 – Maya H, Y2 
KS2 – Rosie G, Y4 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Free School Meals? 
 

If you are now claiming Universal Credit 
you may be entitled to Free School 
Meals.   
 
School receives additional funding for 
each child who is on FSM and this allows 
us to keep staffing levels high so that 
children can be supported in small groups.   
 
We are sending out a request for parent 
NI numbers for us to check eligibility. This 
will be issued on ParentPay next week. 

10k Race for Life 
 
Mrs Bithell is doing the 10k Race for Life on 29th 
June. 
 
1 in 2 people will be diagnosed with cancer in their 
lifetime. Every single pound you donate makes a 
difference to Cancer Research UK’s 
groundbreaking work, so please sponsor me now.  
 
If you would like to sponsor Mrs Bithell, she would 
be extremely grateful, please visit: 
 
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/
emilys-race-for-life-12105192422 
 
 
 
 

School Lottery 
We have extra supporters joining, which means 
that the jackpot increases and you raise more 
funds for our school – thank you! 
 
Join our School Lottery and be in with a chance 
of winning some great prizes each week as well 
as the chance to win £10,000!!   
 
Tickets costs just £1 per week and raise 
much appreciated school funding. Please 
support our School and join at: 
www.yourschoollottery.co.uk.  
 
 
 
 

REMINDER 
Decades Day - Friday 27th June 

 
On Friday 27th June, all children will take part in a 
Decades Day. Each class has chosen a decade 
to learn about – see below - and have the option 
to dress up in clothes from their decade! 
 
Reception – 70’s Year 1 – 20’s 
Year 2 – 80’s  Year 3 – 70’s 
Year 4 – 20’s  Year 5 – 80’s 
Year 6 – 60’s 
  
 

http://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/


 

 

 

 


